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30th June 2021

Dear Parent/Carer 


[bookmark: _GoBack]Please find enclosed a copy of your child’s Summer report 2021 along with the term dates for the next academic year.

We are delighted that our students have continued to make excellent progress despite the global pandemic and the effect this has had on their learning and wellbeing.

If you have any queries regarding the report please contact me or your child’s form tutor or mentor.

This will be my final letter to you before I retire in the Summer so I would just like to say how much I have enjoyed working at Park School and what amazing children you have.

I know that I am leaving them in the safe hands of Mrs Peart and the fantastic team around her.

We break up for the Summer on Thursday 22nd July 2021 and school will re-open to students on Tuesday 7th September 2021.

I wish you all a lovely, enjoyable Summer and every happiness in the future.



Many thanks

Hazel Banks

​Academy Lead
Park School Teaching Service
Stephens Street, Bolton. BL2 5DX
                                                  
​​T: 01204 333700
​E:banksh@boltonimpacttrust.org.uk
www.boltonimpacttrust.org.uk

[image: ]
[image: ]
image2.jpg
v

Park School
Teaching Service

Part of Bolton Impact Trust




image1.jpg
Park School Teaching Service
Roscow Fold Centre, Stephens Street, Bolton BL2 5DX

OfStEd The nurture ® .
Good group networl(%% T: 01204 333700

Provider helping children and young people to succeed E: parkschool@boltc.mlrr PAEHTSLONg
www.boltonimpacttrust.org.uk





